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Researchers at Sydney Local Health District are conducting a project to 
develop and evaluate Connecting the Dots – A National Nutrition Service. The 
program is led by Karitane in partnership with the Healthy Beginnings team at 
Sydney Local Health District and funded by the Department of Health.  
 
We invite you to complete a 20-minute online survey to explore your current 
practices, views, and training needs related to promoting healthy eating and 
lifestyle behaviours for children aged 0-5 years.    
 

For further information and to complete the survey, please press the link 
https://redcap.sswahs.nsw.gov.au/surveys/?s=43FWFLT7AEEPNP3T.  

Please contact Ms Eve House, the Project Coordinator Dr Erin Kerr or Chief Investigator 
A/Prof Li Ming Wen for additional information. 

Phone: 0436 924 200   Email: SLHD-healthybeginnings@health.nsw.gov.au  

      ehou9866@uni.sydney.edu.au  

Professional 
development in early 
childhood nutrition – a 
survey for health 
professionals  
 

Are you a  
Primary Health Care 

professional that 
works with children 

under five years? 
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